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SBG'E' Rebecca Giles
Regulatory Case Manager
—_—— San Diego Gas and Electric Company

=} ) 8330 Century Park Court
A 6’ Sempra Energy” utility San Diego, CA 92123-1530

November 3, 2016

Reg.12-10/A.16-04-022
SDG&E TL695 and 6971 PTC

Sent Via Electronic Mail

Mr. Will Maguire

Project Manager Energy Division, CEQA Unit
California Public Utility Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102-3298

Re: SDG&E Response to EDDR-1 Q22. Permit to Construct the TL 695 and 6971
Reconductoring Project — Application No. A.16-04-022
Dear Mr. Maguire:

Attached please find SDG&E’s response to Energy Division’s Data Request #1 Question #22,
dated September 19, 2016.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me by
phone at (858) 636-6876 or e-mail: RGiles@semprautilities.com.

Sincerely,

Signed

Rebecca Giles
Regulatory Case Manager

Enclosures

cc: Elizabeth Cason — SDG&E
Brian Roppe — SDG&E
Tania Treis, Project Manager, Panorama Environmental
Susanne Heim, Project Manager, Panorama Environmental
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San Diego Gas & Electric Company (SDG&E) Response to Q1 dated November 2, 2016
A.16-04-022 TL 695 and 6971 Reconductoring Project (Proposed Project)

California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) Request for Additional Data #1 Dated 9/19/2016

Data Need

Provide visual simulations of
proposed TL 695 and TL 6971 from
Viewpoints 1 and 2 in Appendix 4.1-
A.

I-5 is an eligible state scenic highway.
Visual simulations are needed from I-5
to evaluate impacts of the TL 695 and
6971 reconductoring and substation
activities on the eligible state scenic
highway. Viewpoints 1 and 2 provide
representative viewing location for
travelers on |-5.

See Attachment Q1.

SDG&E Response to Request for Additional Data #1
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